
From: Jynx Houston [mailto:jynxcdo@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 7:46 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: CC2035 Plan Testimony 
 
I'm writing as a resident of Portland to implore you to preserve all historic 
buildings--especially the main public library--& to restrict ALL buildings to no 
higher than 100'. 
 
Thank you for your attention, 
Jynx Houston 
 
7605 SE Lincoln St. 
Portland 97215 
503 477 9268 
 


